
Brothers and Sisters,  

 

Attached for your review and distribution is a letter from Cooperating Railway Labor 

Organizations Chairman Robert Scardelletti. The letter advises of the July 1st,  2016 increase in 

the Employee Monthly Cost Share for employees covered under the National Health and Welfare 

Plan.  In accordance with the 2011 National Agreement, the employee monthly cost share for 

health care will be increased from $198 per month to $228.89 per month.  This rate will remain 

in effect until a new agreement is reached. 

 

If you have any questions pertaining to the above or the attached document, please don’t hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Bill Bohné, Jr. 

Director – IBEW Railroad Department 

202-728-6016 
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